
 

 

Sibcy House and Williams House 

Residential Programs 
Our Residential Programs are out-of-network will all insurance.  

Our Residential Programs are often covered by insurance on an out-of-network 

basis. Many of our patients utilize out-of-network insurance reimbursement to help 

finance treatment.  

Our team will work to help patients and families obtain out-of-network 

reimbursement from their insurance plan. As a result, many patients with insurance 

policies offering out-of-network benefits receive partial coverage.   

All insurance companies have different plans and policies; therefore, 

reimbursement amounts vary. 

You can help our team by providing us with information about who your health 

insurer is and what insurance policy you have.  We will verify your coverage and 

provide you coverage details as quoted by your plan. 

For more information about out-of-network reimbursement for Sibcy House and 

Williams House, please visit our Frequently Asked Questions. 

 


